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Chevening School Nursery 

 
 

The nursery is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our 
children and expects all our staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 

Copies of our Child Protection & Safeguarding Policies are  
available on our website and from the nursery. 

 
Our Safeguarding team: 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Suzanne Lingard 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Sarah Thornton 
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

& SENDCO 
 

 
 

Susie Greenhalf 
Staff member 

Online-Safety Support 

Kelly Stiff 
Committee Member with 

responsibility for child protection  

All adults, whether staff, committee members, volunteers and all visitors share 
the responsibility of reporting any concerns about the children’s wellbeing to 

Suzanne Lingard or Sarah Thornton 
 


